March 30, 2017, 
Hello Crusaders!
Weather is lingering. Please be sure to send your student with proper gear for being outside for recess and visit.  Although it may not be freezing temperatures, the snow is melting and it is extremely wet.  So snow pants will be a required accessory for a few week still, at least up to April vacation.   
 No buses tomorrow due to conferences in public school. We will begin our day with Mass.  Please join us.
Fish fries are going well. If you cannot make your volunteer spot please find someone to replace you or contract Angela soon as possible. Let's hope for better weather. Thank you for all those who are helping. Grades K-4 are bringing desserts tomorrow.  
Our annual summer dinner at the Eastside will be the next big fundraiser.  Please save the date:  June 23, 2017.    Each family is being asked to sell two tickets.  These tickets will be printed soon and distributed.  We ask that the tickets be sold by June 1, so we can plan accordingly.  
Registration by Ren Web is going well.  Please be sure to register now to secure your spot for next year.  Decisions that we need to make for programming is based on student numbers. If you're having trouble, please let the office know and we will guide you through it. 29 students have already successfully enrolled for next year.  We only have 6 spots left in PreK.  If you know of a 3 or 4 year old interested in our program, please let them know to contact us for a private screening and interview.  We are classified as a 3 STARS Daycare program, so qualifying families can receive state subsidy for our program to offset the cost.  We run all day with access to afterschool care which can extend the day to 5:00 PM if needed.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dabble Day will be April 8, 9 AM-12 at the Coventry Village School.  This is a free event designed for children (ages birth -8) and their families.  Our very own Mrs. Tarbox, as our PreSchool Director,  was a viatl team coordinator for this community event.  Please come with your families.  
